
 
 

COMMUNITY INVITED TO SELECT BOOKS FOR YOUR LIBRARY 
 
In what has become an annual event, the Bellingen Shire libraries are again giving library goers the 
opportunity to choose new books to be added to the library shelves.  
 
According to Regional Librarian Kathryn Breward, ‘While our libraries are always responsive to requests from 
the community for new book purchases, this event gives people the chance to go through a large selection of 
new books and pick the ones they would like to read.’ 
 
‘It is also a good opportunity to chat to library staff and booksellers about your reading passion, while enjoying 
a nibble and a cup of tea’, Kathryn added. 
 
This year’s community book selection event is on at the Dorrigo Library from 11am to 3 pm on Thursday 6 
October and will include hundreds of fiction and non-fiction books for all ages for selection. 
 
Library members can have the books reserved on the day so that after the items have been processed, they 
can be the first to take them home. 
 
“This is a chance for mums and dads, for kids and teachers and for everyone to have their say in what the 
library buys,” Ms Breward said. 
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